Hello,

Perch Lake Board meeting and updates

Here is an update on the Perch Lake Board meeting that took place May 24th.
Earlier that morning Rick Buteyn plus two other employees of Progressive AE
took an early and foggy morning boat trip out on the lake to observe the
conditions of the weeds. At the meeting they reported that the weeds have
started out progressively early this year.

In the meeting it was decided to harvest approximately 11 to 15 acres of weeds
again this year. There will be another survey done on June 14th prior to the
harvest, which will take place the week before July 4th. Another survey will take
place sometime after that to figure out a date to go forward with the chemical
weed Kkill process.

Tim Rau has respectively submitted his resignation from the position of Abutting
Property Owners Representative. The Holiday Beach Association Board will
need to submit a new candidate to represent our association at the next Perch
Lake Board meeting on September 13th 2021.

PS. Since writing this, | have just received some changes to the weed harvesting
date for our lake, it has been bumped up to June 9th & 10th. | will also send a
map showing the areas to be cut. Please contact me if you have any questions.

We will keep you informed with any other changes or updates as they happen.

Thank You,
Chuck Rau



